

St. Anne's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



21st June 2024

Spotlight on Reception

In Reception this week we have been reading the story of The Three Little Pigs. We thought of adjectives to describe the Big Bad Wolf then used them to create an amazing sentence.







In maths this week we have been learning about repeating patterns and positional language. We created scenes for The Three Little Pigs and used positional language to describe the scene to our friends and teachers.





In our Understanding the World this week we have been creating our own maps. In Gymnastics we have been learning to roll, this week we learned how to perform an 'egg roll' and a 'rock and roll'.



St. Anne's

Catholic Primary School





Message from Headteacher

Dear parents and grandparents,

Congratulations to all the children in the Year 4 who received the Sacrament of Holy Communion over the past two weekends. We will keep all our children in our thoughts and prayers. On Friday 5th July, the school children will attend the Parish Mass at 9.30am to celebrate making their 1st Holy Communion. Children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 will attend this Mass. All parents/grandparents are welcome to attend.

Mr Knowles' Sky Dive

On Saturday 15th June, Mr Knowles completed his sky dive to raise funds for the Church roof. Children in Key Stage 2 were mightily impressed when watching the video recording during assembly on Monday. If you would like to make a donation to the Just Giving page, scan the QR code below and follow the instructions. Thank you all for your support.



<u>Sports Days</u> – Fingers crossed, the weather forecast looks promising for the next few weeks and therefore Sports Days will go ahead as planned. The afternoons will begin at 1.30pm with the main gates opening automatically from 1.15pm. Please walk down to the field to support all the children who are taking part. There is no need to sign in at the main office for these events.

Year groups	Planned date	Reserve date		
Nursery and Reception	Monday 24th June	Monday 1st July		
Year 1 and Year 2	Tuesday 25th June	Tuesday 2nd July		
Year 3 and Year 4	Wednesday 26th June	Wednesday 3rd July		
Year 5 and Year 6	Thursday 27th June	Thursday 4th July		

Please can I remind parents that suncreams must be applied at home and that school staff cannot apply suncream in school. Hayfever medication must be taken in the morning too. Children are welcome to bring a cap or summer hat into school when the sun is shining.

Reminder – We have several children in school with severe nut allergies. There can be no raw nuts or nut products brought into school. Please check snacks and packed lunches carefully. All snacks need to be healthy!

Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend,

Mr P Bates

Headteacher

St Anne's Church Bulletin

The Bulletin is available on the Church website: stannes-ormskirk.org.uk A link is available at the bottom of every page on our school website also.



St. Anne's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



Curriculum News

Nursery The children have had a busy week in Nursery, we have been practicing Sports day and having lots of fun. The children have been very excited that their Daddy's/Grandads came to visit us! We invited them to join our Literacy lesson ad then went outside to play games. The children really enjoyed themselves and we hope the Dads did also, thank you for coming.

Star of the Week: Jarick J Mission Statement: Dylan P

Reception See Spotlight

Year 1 This week we have written a book review for Percy the Park Keeper and have also written our own character profile for Percy. In math's we have been learning all about Money. We have also designed our marble runners in preparation for creating them next week.

Year 2 This week in Year 2, we have been learning to tell time to the nearest 5 minutes to and from the hour. We have continued to read The Day the Crayons Quit and we have written letters as the crayons and as Duncan replying to the crayons. In R.E we have also been looking at God's treasures and recognising how we need to protect and appreciate them.

Year 3 This week we have written a book review for Percy the Park Keeper and have also written our own character profile for Percy. In math's we have been learning all about Money. We have also designed our marble runners in preparation for creating them next week.

Year 4 We have had a very busy week this week. We have been practising ready for our sports day next week, having lots of fun and supporting each other. We also got together in our teams to plan our stalls for our Nugent Care event next week. Our own written versions of 'The Sorting Hat' from Harry Potter are taking shape, using lots of description, speech and complex sentences.

Year 5 Year 5 have been thoroughly enjoying preparing for and going on their camping expedition.

Year 6 Year 6 have continued their hard work on the play! Homework last week was learning lines and lyrics and they didn't let us down! With a busy couple of weeks ahead we know the children will continue to work hard ahead of performances for parents and families.





St. Anne's

<u>Catholic Primary School</u>

Newsletter



Our Award Winners!

Star of the Week

Mission Statement

Robin Mc

All of Class 11

All of Class 12 Jesse L-T

Mathews J Daniel B

Beatrice W Eleanor Mc

Jack B Matthew TR

Mateo CC Arabella L

Ashmi J Oliver J

Samuel H Theo R

Cohen Mc Isla K

Jack C William F

Paddy N Clara L

Jyoti S Evelyn S

Rory B

Luca P

Attendance for Week Ending 14/06/2024

Accentance for Week Enamy 14,00,2024							
Class 3 are the winners of the Attendance Award for this week in Key Stage 1	Class	No Pupils	% Attend- ance	Sessions Missed	Rank		
	Class 1	21	95.20%	10	4		
	Class 2	23	93.00%	16	6		
	Class 3	25	100.00%	0	1		
	Class 4	24	95.00%	12	5		
	Class 5	25	96.00%	10	3		
	Class 6	24	97.90%	5	2		
Class 11 are the winners of the Attendance Award for this week in Key Stage 2	Class 7	24	92.50%	18	6		
	Class 8	22	96.50%	8	2		
	Class 9	32	89.40%	34	8		
	Class 10	32	95.60%	14	3		
	Class 11	25	97.60%	6	1		
	Class 12	24	95.00%	12	4		
	Class 13	31	92.60%	23	5		
	Class 14	30	91.30%	27	7		



St. Anne's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



School Message

Some important dates for your diaries as we come to the end of our school year:-

Monday 24th June - 1.30 pm Sports' Day (Nursery/Reception).

Tuesday 25th June - 1.30 pm Sports' Day (Year 1/Year 2).

Wednesday 26th June - Nugent Care event.

Wednesday 26th June - 1.30 pm Sports' Day (Year 3/Year 4).

Wednesday 26th June - am Year 2 at Coronation Park.

Thursday 27th June - 1.30 pm Sports' Day (Year 5/Year 6).

If Sports' Day is cancelled, it will be the following week on the same day.

Wednesday 3rd July - Year 6 transition day at St. Bede's.

Friday 5th July - Year 6 transition day at Ormskirk school.

Friday 5th July - Holy Communion Mass for Year 4 (at St. Anne's Church). Years 3-6 will also be attending.

Friday 5th July – pm PTA 'Festival on the Field' for all the children.

Monday 8th July - 2.00 pm Year 6 play.

Monday 8th July - 6.00 pm Year 6 play.

Tuesday 9th July - 6.00 pm Year 6 play.

Tuesday 9th July - 2.30 pm Year 2 play.

Wednesday 10th July - 2.00 pm Year 6 Leavers' Mass at St. Anne's Church.

Thursday 11th July - 2.30 pm Year 2 play.

Friday 19th July - last day of term. We finish at 3.30 pm.

If there are any further events we will let you know.

Also

Volunteers Required to do Faith Talk

For our RE topic in Reception, we are looking at our neighbours and celebrating any other faiths the people in our community have. We are looking for any volunteers to come into Reception next Wednesday 26th June to talk about and share their faith. Please contact the office or speak to a Reception member of staff if you are interested in helping out.



St. Anne's

Catholic Primary School

Newsletter





register!